
KQHA Board of Directors Meeting, January 15, 2022 

Meeting was called to order following the General Meeting via on-line conference call. 
 
Present: Tom Davies, President; Mark Hinds, Sherri Tearney; Brenda Salsbury; Chandry Nelson; 
Bobbie Hinds; Ryan Cole; Matt Lange; Peggy Pickford; Tom Davies; Tricia Hickey-Smith; Susan 
Tullock; Hope Hall, Sandy Parker. 
 
Others on line:  Dotty Kester. 
 
Tom called the meeting to order at 8:21 p.m.   
 
The first order of business was to select a new Vice President for a two year term and then 
automatically move into the President.  Nominees were Hope Hall and Matt Lange.  Motion was made 
and seconded that nominations cease.  Motion carried.  Following an online vote, Matt Lange was 
selected as the Vice President.   
 
Discussion on year-end award requirements which had been changed last year that exhibitors must 
participate in two circuits and six judges.   It was stated that with the additional shows approved for 
this year the requirements would be easier to meet.  It was decided to leave the requirement as six 
judges and see how the year goes.  No action is required. 
 
Discussion on membership requirements in order to be eligible for year-end awards and how to let 
people know that memberships are required.   
 
Ryan asked about mailing out the awards he has and what to do about mailing them out.  It was 
suggested that he contact Stephanie for information. 
 
Tom reminded everyone that the first show was coming up February 9-13 in Oklahoma City.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 
 
 
 


